	HARYANA STATE BOARD OF TECHNICAL EDUCATION BAYS 7-12, SECTOR-4, PANCHKULA
NOTICE
MERCY CHANCE TO OLD DIPLOMA STUDENTS
Haryana State Board of Technical Education (HSBTE), is regulating Polytechnic Education in the State.  Next State Board Examination will commence w.e.f. 02.12.2014.  Keeping in view, the larger interest of the students, Board has decided to give Mercy Chance in the examination commencing from 02.12.2014 as a special dispensation to all the students in the examination who could not complete their diploma within the prescribed duration (i.e. within 6 years). 
 Students availing Mercy Chance are advised to fill up their permission–cum-admission (examination) form from their respective institutes upto 29.11.2014.
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